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Misprint Correction

Page 87, first line of page

attributename is the actual name of the attribute attributename is the actual name of the attribute(s)

Page 456, second paragraph

Listing 11.11 could potentially be displayed using any HTML
extension, an XHTML extension, or an XML extension (when
viewed with Internet Explorer 5.5). However, with the XML
extension, the file may be verified for well-formedness and
validated against a DTD. This provides a clear picture of
the use of XHTML as a bridge from HTML to XML. Although
Listing 11.10 and Listing 11.11 will be rendered by the
browser equally well with HTML extension, only Listing 11.11
will be rendered with an XML extension. This is because only
Listing 11.11 is valid XML. XHTML is used to make the HTML
into valid XML.

Listing 11.11 could potentially be displayed using any HTML
file extension, an XHTML file extension, or an XML file
extension (when viewed with Internet Explorer 5.5). However,
with the XML file extension, the file may be verified for
well-formedness and validated against a DTD. This provides a
clear picture of the use of XHTML as a bridge from HTML to
XML. Although Listing 11.10 and Listing 11.11 will be rendered
by the browser equally well with an HTML file extension, only
Listing 11.11 will be rendered with an XML file extension.
This is because only Listing 11.11 is valid XML. XHTML is used
to make the HTML into valid XML.

Page 475, Table 11.1, third module

Hypertext Module                 A Hypertext Module                 a

Page 670, listing 15.7, fourth line

AAAAstart="<myFile.xml@myClient.com>" [[[[iiiicccc::::cccccccccccc]]]]start="<myFile.xml@myClient.com>"

Page 687, last code lines on page

<fault>

  <soap:fault name="MyFault" use="encoded"

      encodingStyle="http://schemas.xmlsoap.org/soap.encoding/"

<http://schemas.xmlsoap.org/soap/encoding/>/>

</fault>

<fault>

  <soap:fault name="MyFault" use="encoded"

      encodingStyle="http://schemas.xmlsoap.org/soap.encoding/"////>>>>

</fault>

This errata sheet is intended to provide updated technical information. Spelling and grammar misprints are updated
during the reprint process, but are not listed on this errata sheet.


